Subject: WorldCon here we come
Posted by denebeim on Tue, 09 Aug 2016 17:13:12 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Cheryl and | are going to be leaving for WorldCon soon. I'm very
excited the last time WorldCon was in Kansas City was my first
WorldCon 40 years ago.

In fact it was my first exposure to fandom at all. This has been a
huge part of my life forever and so I'm very happy to be going.

Anyway | hope to see you all there.

Jay

* Jay Denebeim Moderator rec.arts.sf.tv.babylon5.moderated *
* newsgroup submission address: b5mod@deepthot.org *
* moderator contact address: b5mod-request@deepthot.org *
* personal contact address: denebeim@deepthot.org *
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